
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
 

Celebrating Reading Day 
Although we will not be observing World Book Day in school we will be celebrating Reading throughout the 
week beginning Monday 23rd March. There will be opportunities for children to share their favourite 
words, characters, stories and poems and we plan to have mystery readers into classes to share stories.  
All children will have been given a special book token to take home so that they can swap it for one of the 
twelve exclusive, new and completely FREE World Book Day books.  
Alternatively, the tokens can be used to get £1 off any full price book instead. 
Book tokens can be redeemed anytime between Thursday 27th February until 
Sunday 29th March at participating bookshops.  
All major supermarkets including Asda, Tesco, Morrisons, Sainsbury’s, Marks & 
Spencer and most large bookshop chains – WH Smith, Waterstones etc. will 
accept the book tokens. Tokens can only be used at participating bookshops and 
not online. 
 

British Science Week 
Children will be celebrating science in school over the course of next week as it is British Science 
week across the nation. There will be additional Science learning opportunities allowing the 
children to go into greater depth of the subject. 
Science doesn't only need to take place in the classroom, have a look at the website below for 
ideas for activities and further learning at home. 

 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/  
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Mission Statement 
Together we value, inspire and develop each other within a happy, safe community based on 

Christian values and respect for other faiths. 
‘Show respect to everyone’ (Peter 1 2.17) 

Vision Statement 
Guided by our Christian Values, we endeavour to inspire, cherish 

and serve our school community. We strive to be exceptional in all 
we do. We will nurture a love of all God’s children. We seek to build 

respect for all faiths and beliefs. 
‘Serve one another in love’ (Galatians 5.13) 

Friday 28th February 2020 



Spring 2 Term Dates 
24.02.2020 - School Reopens 
01.03.2020 - St. David's Day 
02.03.2020 - British Science Week 
05.03.2020 - Y3 Ribchester Museum Trip 
13.03.2020 - History Day 
16.03.2020 - Y6 SATS Meeting 3.10 - 3.30pm 
  in Y6 classrooms 
17.03.2020 - St. Patrick's Day 
23.03.2020 - Celebrating Reading Week 

 
23.03.2020 - Y2 SATS Meeting 3.10 - 3.30pm 
  in KS1 hall 
30.03.2020 - 3P Revidge Fold Memory Cafe  
  Visit 
30.03.2020 - Easter Celebration Week 
03.04.2020 - School Closes for Easter Break  
  at 3.00pm  
20.04.2020 - School Reopens 
23.04.2020 - St. George’s Day 

Attendance 
Below are the attendance percentages for 
classes over the Spring 1 half term. 
RM - 95.8 % 
RF - 96.2% 
1H - 93% 
1P - 91.4% 
2K - 92.3% 
2Y - 98.9% 
3J - 94.8% 
3P - 95.1% 
4R - 95.4% 
4M - 98.6% 
5N - 97.1% 
5B - 97.8% 
6D - 97.3% 
6P - 97.8% 
Well done to class 2Y for achieving the 
best attendance in school.  

Health Advice 
The recent outbreak of the Coronavirus has been one of the main focal points in the 
national news and a local school has been closed to prevent spreading any possible 
outbreak. 
If you or anyone you know are in need of information about this, please visit the school 
website homepage. The noticeboard, on the homepage, displays a link that will provide 
advice given by the government. 

Dinner Money Payments 
If your child has booked meals throughout 
the school week, payments must be made 
on the first day of the week meals will be 
taken.  If your child requires a Friday 
Favourite meal then payment must be 
made on the day. 
Payments should not be left until after the 
week your child has eaten. 
 
Price List 
Friday Favourite - £2.20 
Monday - Friday - £11.00 
Six weeks  - £66.00 


